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There must be attention given to the over breeding and excessive "disposal" of unwanted greyhounds 
- adoption programs are simply not enough to deal with such a huge number of dogs. The allegations 
of doping in the industry are beyond concerning - if such practices are happening, they need to be 
investigated by OUTSIDE, objective bodies that aren't in any way involved in racing. A big concern is 
the conflict of interest represented by Greyhound Racing NSW’s role in establishing and enforcing 
standards for the treatment of animals in the industry. 


